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Non-Uniform Day this Friday May 13th  
 
This Friday 13th May, we will be holding another Mufti Day for collection toward the Summer Fete. In exchange 
for the children wearing their regular clothes, we would be grateful for donations of bottles (wine, spirits, etc.) 
books, dvds, toys and filled jam jars.   
 
New Stall for the Summer Fete – Children’s Clothing 
 
This summer fete we are planning on running a stall selling good quality children’s clothes that are nearly new. 
In order to do so, we are collecting clothing that is in very good condition but no longer needed by your 
children. You can bring this to school any day and leave at reception with Mrs Jackson. 
 
Free family ‘Green Play and Display Event’  
 
Venue: Human Nature Garden, Horsham Park.   
Date: Friday 3rd June, 2 - 4pm 
A fun and action packed environmental awareness event 
for primary school children (children to remain under adult 
supervision, this is not a 'drop and go' event). Activities 
include: Meeting Ronny the Recycled Robot and Landfill 
Larry, Battle of the Eco Warriors’ in the recycling race 
(teams welcome), a mini children's fashion display 
(wearing upcycled clothes, bags and accessories), music, 
a book and DVD swap shop - bring one and take one. We 
will be attempting to break the existing Guinness World 
Record for the most ties worn at once, the current record 
being 260. Bring some ties and donate or label your ties 
and take them home at the end.  
 
This is a free event; however we will be inviting people to give a small donation to raise money for the William 
Penn building project.  
 
‘Teenage Textile Creations – Upcycling Workshop’  
 
Venue: Park Barn, Horsham 
Date Wednesday 1st June 2 - 4pm 
This workshop is a great opportunity for teenagers to exercise their imagination and creative skills whilst 
learning the art of textile upcycling. During the session we will discover the power of our own uniqueness and 
dispel the myth that beauty is purchased through fashion (£5 booking essential).  
 
Pupil Achievements 
 
Congratulations to Arabella Bamsey who has been awarded her Level 1 Proficiency award at Gymnastics.  
If you have any pupil achievements that you would like mentioned in the newsletter, please e-mail the office: 
office@williampenn.w-sussex.sch.uk 


